
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 10, 2024 
 
 
 
Notice to Potential Respondents: 
 

BULLETIN NUMBER 1 
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION (RFI) 

RADIO DISPATCH CONSOLE SYSTEM 
RFI NUMBER 737-SH 

 
This Bulletin Number 1 is being issued to notify Respondents that Request for 
Information No. 737-SH for Radio Dispatch Console System is hereby updated as 
follows: 
 
Paragraph 4.3 of the RFI is deleted in its entirety and replaced as follows: 
 

4.3 Responses to this RFI will be accepted by private messenger, delivery 
services, or the United States Postal Service (USPS), no later than 
June 6, 2024, by 3:00 p.m. (Pacific Time) at the address listed above. 
(Email responses will not be accepted.) 

 
Except as provided herein, all other provisions of the RFI will remain unchanged.   

 
 


